

17th September, 2015.

Dear Seignew,

Thank you for your letter of 27th August enclosing a copy of the Proclamation read at the celebrations in Sark to commemorate the 450th anniversary of the Granting of Letters Parent to Helier de Carteret the Fief on 6th August, 1565. I have laid this Proclamation before The Queen who has asked me to thank you for your thoughtfulness in sending it.

This letter comes to you with Her Majesty's good wishes.

Yours siceley,

Sir Christopher Geidt Private Secretary to The Queen

Michael Beaumont, Esq., OBE.